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Our Mission: “To develop students who are respectful, responsible and ready to learn.” 

 

	
	
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Feb	22	–	Pro-d	Day	–	no	school	
Feb	27	–	Pink	Shirt	Day	
Feb	27	–	PAC	meeting	@	6:30	
March	1	–	Hot	lunch	
March	12	–	Report	Cards	home	
March	14	–	Early	dismissal	@	11:50	
March	15	–	Hot	lunch	
March	15	–	Last	day	of	school	before		

Spring	Break	
April	1	–	Return	to	school	
April	19	–	Good	Friday	–	no	school	
April	22	–	Easter	Monday	–	no	school	
April	24	–	PAC	meeting	@	6:30	
May	3	–	Pro-d	Day	–	no	school	
	
	

 
 

Kindness is our virtue focus for the month of 
February. Our students met in multi-age “Den 
Groups” to discuss all the ways that they can show 
kindness. Our focus on Kindness will culminate with a 
week-long opportunity expressed with “random acts 
of kindness,” concluding with Pink Shirt Day on 
Wednesday February 27th.  
 
 
“There’s no such things as a small act of kindness. 
Every act creates a ripple with no logical end” 

		~	The	Virtues	Project	
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
 
 
 
 

The Seasons Are On US 
Winter has arrived later this year and as a result 
our Spring Break will appear quicker than 
expected. That’s ok; our students have been 
working hard since the start of the new year. 
Students should be making significant progress 
at this point of the school year. Report cards are 
just around the corner. There will be opportunity 
to meet with the classroom teacher on March 
14th for early dismissal. Home support can 
happen with good exchange of communication 
with the classroom teacher. Concepts will 
continue to get more challenging and your 
support even more important. It takes a team to 
get the most from your child. 
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Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration for the 2019-20 school year is now underway. If your child  
will be five (5) years of age by December 31, 2019 and you live in the Evans catchment,  
please register online at https://sd33.vivosforms.com/Home 
 

“Poppy”	a	big	hit!	
Thank	you	for	reading	along	with	us	during	our	One	School	One	Book	event.	Students	enjoyed	
the	characters	from	Dimwood	Forest.	We	even	had	a	few	make	an	appearance	at	Evans.	
 

Due to the recent snow days and Pro D we 
are extending the deadline for the Chocolate 
Fundraiser returns to March 1st. We still have 
plenty of prizes to giveaway!  
  
The Gaga Ball pit has been purchased. Thank 
you for helping us achieve our goal. 
 
Next PAC meeting will be February 27 at 6:30 
in the library. See you there! 
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Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten registration 

Winter weather can vary from cold and windy to wet and 
rainy and even warm and balmy. We try to get outside for 
fresh air breaks whenever possible. Please prepare your 
child with the appropriate clothing so they can get 
outside. The fresh air is helpful in re-energizing them and 
helping them with their learning. 

 


